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Glass Replacement Planned for Floors 31 to 48 of One Wall Centre 

 

Vancouver, BC— Wall Financial and the One Wall Centre Residential Strata Corporation have 

received City of Vancouver approval to replace the glass on the upper 18 floors of One Wall 

Centre, located at the corner of Nelson and Burrard Streets. 

 

The glass is being replaced to improve the energy efficiency of the residential floors and 

achieve a uniform look for the entire building. The new glass on floors 31 to 48 will match that of 

the hotel floors below. 

 

“The replacement of the upper glass will allow Wall Financial to realize our vision for the iconic 

One Wall Centre,” said Peter Wall, founder and controlling shareholder of Wall Financial. “We 

want to thank the residents of One Wall Centre for their support and look forward to beginning 

replacement work this year.” 

 

“We looked at a number of options and are pleased to have the support of the City for a solution 

that meets all of our needs,” said Bruce Glieg, president of the One Wall Centre Residential 

Strata Corporation. 

 

It is anticipated that the glass replacement will begin in April of this year and will take 

approximately seven months to complete. 

 

About Wall Financial: Wall Financial Corporation is an experienced, locally owned and 

managed developer and real estate manager. Wall Financial has built many homes, including 

over 4,000 rental apartments and 4,000 condominiums, while actively engaged in preserving 

Vancouver’s architectural heritage. The Company also owns and operates the Sheraton Wall 

Centre Hotel, the largest in BC. 
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